Suzanne Holley

From: Banyon Hutter <Banyon.Hutter@universalpro.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2015 6:11 PM
Subject: "I Can't Breath" Protest 7/17/2015

Dear Valued Clients and Directors —
Please be aware several groups will be in the LA area tomorrow as July 17" marks the one-year

anniversary of the Eric Garner incident.

Please note the groups involved are not cooperative with LAPD and the information below is directly from
Social Media Sources and often change these plans. These groups are also highly disruptive, during the last
event they had 15 individuals arrested for Civil Disobedience.

Estimated Crowd Size is unknown, historically they have drawn from a few hundred down to the low
twenties. Again as this is being driven by social media, we have nothing tangible to formulate an estimate.

No permit is on file for this event.

The actions these groups are planning are as follows:

8:00 am — Press Conference at the Criminal Courts Building, 210 West Temple Street Los Angeles Ca.
9:15 am — “I Cant Breath” Vigil and Protest at the intersection of Wilshire and Vermont

3:00 pm - “I Cant Breath” Protest — Corner of San Pedro and 5" _ They will then march to Pershing Square.
5:00 pm — Pershing Square Protest — 5" and Hill Streets

LAPD will be closely monitoring these events and conduct rolling street closures as needed.

Please let me know if you have any questions?

Sent from Banyon Hutter
213-276-2011
Banyon.Hutter@universalpro.com




Ken Nakano

From: Banyon Hutter <Banyon‘Hutter@universalpro.com>
Sent: Friday, July 17, 2015 9:11 AM
Subject: Demonstration Update " Can't Breath"

Update: there are 6 people at the criminal courts building. There is no media aside from their own photographers and at
this time they are following instructions.

Sent from Banyon Hutter
213-276-2011
Banyon.Hutter@universalpro.com



Ken Nakano

From: Banyon Hutter <Banyon.Hutter@universalpro.com>
Sent: Friday, July 17, 2015 9:28 AM
Subject: Update: "I can't breathe" demonstration

The group has disbursed and is headed to Wilshire and Vermont. No issues to report.

Sent from Banyon Hutter
213-276-2011
Banyon.Hutter@universalpro.com



